
Annex B – Executive response provided by the Executive Member for Finance 

Overview and 

Scrutiny meeting 

Recommendation to the Executive Lead Executive 

Member 

Lead Officer Executive response 

Finance and 

Management 

Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee 

1. That the Council explores the idea of 

the recruitment of a permanent Credit 

Controller to help strengthen staffing 

levels within the Council’s finance team, 

as part of the Council’s budget setting 

process in Autumn 2023. 

Councillor Dan 

Levy, Executive 

Member for 

Finance 

Elizabeth Griffiths, 

Chief Finance 

Officer 

Agree to consider this idea now 

with partners and depending on 

the outcome of those discussions, 

include provisions within the draft 

budget. 

 


